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Happy Christmas message from our Chair of Governors 

 

As the year comes to a close we can reflect on all the fantastic changes at school 

this year. The Headteacher and staff continue to provide excellent teaching and 

care. My fellow governors have also continued to give their support to school and I 

would like to pass on my thanks to them. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 

 

Please remember 

to name all items 

of clothing. 

Thank you 

 

Please try to be punctual as 

it can be very disruptive 

when children arrive after 

the door is closed. 

Please Remember… 

Open – 8.25 am Closed – 8.45 am 

Always place the hook over the gate 

Ensure the door is 

shut when you enter 

or leave 

Keep your children 

close to you once 

they have been 

collected 

Lost Property 

We have lots of 

lost property. 

Please collect 

any lost items 

as soon as 

possible. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Allergies 

We have children with 

allergies to the following 

Please avoid putting 

these foods in lunch 

boxes. Thank you 

Thank you 

 

Christmas Concert – ‘Our First Nativity’ 

Christmas ‘Make and Bake’ Sale 

School closes for the 

Christmas break on 

Thursday 19th 

December 

School re-opens 

on Monday 6th 

January 

2020 

Thank you for your support. We 

raised £153.25 for school funds. 

Our concerts were a huge success and the 

children were amazing. 

  

You helped us raise an incredible £351.35 for 

Francis House. 
 

X 

Goodbye to Mrs 

Irlam. We wish you all 

the best with your 

new baby. 

Welcome to 

Mrs Jackson 


